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Dear Parents/Guardians,							February 8, 2019

It has just come to our attention that the State of Connecticut has billed the private insurance for one of our students IEP related services. We have parental consent to bill Medicaid/Husky for the student’s services. 
Fairfield Public Schools has not been informed by the State of Connecticut or CompuClaim, our billing vendor, that the state was going to access and bill private insurance for school related services. In fact this is the opposite of what we have been told by CompuClaim and have expressed to parents over the past year. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have immediately suspended all claims for your student’s IEP related services. If you have given Fairfield Public Schools consent to bill, you do not need to do anything at this time; we are working with CompuClaim to get clarification on this issue. 
We will relay new information as it becomes available. 

Sincerely,

Robert Mancusi
Executive Director of Special Education and Pupil Services 
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